

PRINCE CHARLES ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

12405 100 Avenue, Surrey, BC V3V 2X2 Phone 604-588-5481 www.surreyschools.ca/princecharles

May 29, 2019

Dear Parents,

This week is Bike to School week! This week we are encouraging kids and families to be active on their way to and from school as part of Bike to School Week.

Students can ride their bikes, walk the entire way, or be dropped off a block (or more) from school to participate. Tomorrow, Thursday, May 30th, it's "Walk or Wheel a Block" day. To help minimize congestion in front of the school, three walk-a-block locations have been identified for parents to drop off students if they are unable to walk or roll for their entire trip. However, parents are welcome to drop students at locations a block or more from the school that may be more convenient for them as well.

There will be adults at the following 3 drop off locations:

- 123 A Street @ 100 A Avenue
- Centre Drive near Helen Drive
- 99 Avenue near 124 A Street

Any parents or family members who are interested in greeting students or giving their time for this morning challenge, please arrive at the school office at 7:45 am tomorrow morning.

We look forward to seeing you continue to walk and roll this week and every week in the next month and beyond!

Ms. Lomax

Principal